
On 31 Oct 2017 11:45, "Fiona Hughes"  wrote: 

Hi I think that there should b bus shelters where there are bus stops I am particularly 

concerned about my local stop in annyalla County Monaghan where none such shelter exists 

at present. I also think a regular north south bus link should exist and students should go free. 

thank you for your time in reading this. Regards Fiona Hughes. 

 


